
ROBERTS SEEKS RE-ELECTION
TO GCSAA BOARD

WGCSA President Bill Roberts plans to run for re-
election to the Golf Course Superintendents Association
of America Board of Directors at the association annual

meeting in Houston in early 1988.
Bill addresses his plans and a request for WGCSA sup-

port in the following letter to the membership:


